

Deputy Minister

18th Floor, Commerce Place
10155 – 102 Street
Edmonton, Alberta T5J 4L4
Canada
Telephone 780-427-4826
Fax 780-422-9561

AR100778

February 24, 2021

Ms. Kathy Skwarchuk Chief Administrative Officer Village of Alberta Beach PO Box 278 Alberta Beach AB T0E 0A0

Dear Ms. Skwarchuk:

Thank you for your email of February 18, 2021, regarding the completion of all non-compliant items identified in the 2020 Municipal Accountability Program (MAP) report for the Village of Alberta Beach.

I commend the village for moving forward and addressing these items in a timely manner, and I am pleased to advise you the Village of Alberta Beach 2020 MAP review has been completed to the satisfaction of the Minister.

On behalf of Municipal Affairs, I wish the village all the best for the future.

Sincerely,

Paul Wynnyk
Deputy Minister

cc: Honourable Ric McIver, Minister of Municipal Affairs

Classification: Protected A